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chair@stonehavencc.org.uk

From: Joanne Whyte <joanne.whyte2@aberdeenshire.gov.uk> on behalf of Kincardine 
and Mearns Roads <kincardineandmearns.roads@aberdeenshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 28 March 2025 15:28
Subject: Kincardine & Mearns - 20mph Statutory Consultation 
Attachments: Appendix 1 - Schedule of orders to be revoked in part of in full.pdf; Appendix 2 - 

K&M 20 30 40 50 Limits 2.pdf

Dear Sirs, 
 
The Aberdeenshire Council (Kincardine & Mearns) (Speed Limits Revocation) Order 2025 and The 
Aberdeenshire Council (Kincardine & Mearns) (Speed limits) Order 2025 
 
In accordance with The Local Authorities’ TraƯic Orders (Procedure) (Scotland) Regulations 1999, 
Aberdeenshire Council are required to consult relevant organisations prior to making the above order. 
 
The Aberdeenshire Council (Kincardine & Mearns) (Speed Limits Revocation) Order would revoke the existing 
speed limits within the Kincardine & Mearns area of Aberdeenshire Council.  
 
This would then be replaced by the Aberdeenshire Council (Kincardine & Mearns) (Speed Limits) Order which 
would include the proposed mandatory 20mph speed limits which are being introduced as part of the Scottish 
Governments National Strategy for 20mph, with the aim that “all appropriate roads in built up areas will have a 
safer speed of 20mph by 2025.” 
 
Appendix 1 – attached - lists all the existing speed limit orders that are to be revoked 
. 
Appendix 2 -  attached - includes plans indicating the proposed new 20mph, 30mph, 40mph and 50mph speed 
limits, the proposed 40mph and 50mph limits are identical to those currently in place however a large number 
of roads which presently are restricted to 30mph are now proposed to have new reduced limits of 20mph 
 
Should you wish to make any comments please return these no later than the 25th of April 2025. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ian Peacock 
Senior Roads Engineer (South Area) 
Aberdeenshire Council 
 
Viewmount  
Arduthie Road  
Stonehaven  
AB39 2DQ  
 
kincardineandmearns.roads@aberdeenshire.gov.uk 
www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk 
 
Tweeting from mountain to sea: http://twitter.com/Aberdeenshire  
Find us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/aberdeenshire  
Watch our videos on YouTube: www.youtube.com/user/aberdeenshirecouncil 
 

This e-mail may contain privileged information intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it 
is addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error, please accept our apologies and notify the 
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sender, deleting the e-mail afterwards. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the e-
mail's author and do not necessarily represent those of Aberdeenshire Council.  
 
Dh’fhaodadh fiosrachadh sochaire, a tha a-mhàin airson an neach gu bheil am post-dealain air a 
chur, a bhith an seo. Ma tha thu air am post-dealain fhaighinn mar mhearachd, gabh ar leisgeul agus 
cuir fios chun an neach a chuir am post-dealain agus dubh às am post-dealain an dèidh sin. ’S e 
beachdan an neach a chuir am post-dealain a tha ann an gin sam bith a thèid a chur an cèill agus 
chan eil e a’ ciallachadh gu bheil iad a’ riochdachadh beachdan Chomhairle Shiorrachd Obar 
Dheathain.  
 
www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk  


